



September 2017

Welcome to the Butterfly Room! We are so excited to get to know your children this year. Our classroom will have weekly themes throughout the year and our activities will revolve around those themes. The first month's themes are: All About Me/Art (2 weeks) and Transportation/Construction/Legos (2 weeks).

There will be weekly notes sent home on Thursdays, unless we have a shortened week. Our parent board in the hallway has a copy of the weekly lesson plan, monthly newsletter, and other important information. We will display artwork next to the Parent board, so please check them often.

Our center is going paperless, so please be sure to give us all email addresses you would like important information sent to. These emails will include Newsletters, Al's Pals Letters, and other notices. We are also using the Remind app to keep communication open between teachers and families. With this app, you will receive text updates or quick announcements on your phone and can text your classroom teacher or other parents in the classroom. If you have not yet done this, please see Miss Missy to help you get set up.

We do not have a scheduled snack time for the children, but we will be accepting donations of snacks to give to the children when we can. Please refer to the letter in the Welcome Packet for snack options to donate. We would like to stick to the foods on that list due to allergies. We will also be having cooking activities and birthday celebrations occasionally throughout the year. Look for those days in the lesson plans, calendar, and newsletter. Also, we are not permitted to apply sunscreen to the children, so please do so prior to bringing your child to school. If you ever have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact one of us! Thank you so much!

Sincerely, The Butterfly Team

Special Announcements

Each month we will post special announcements or anything the classroom may need here. These items can be general classroom supplies or items for a specific activity. Please help out by donating if possible.

Crayola watercolor paints

Gallon/Quart/Snack Ziplock Bags

Crayola washable markers

Kleenex

White Elmer's glue
Clear Elmer's glue

Home Activities

STAY CONNECTED to all the happenings at CDC.

Visit <u>cdccasper.org/parents</u> to sign up for classroom newsletters by email, download the CDC calendar, find resources like the Parent Handbook, and much more!

Important Dates

September 6th-

First Day of School ☺

C D CORE VALUES